NOTICE OF PUBLIC INSPECTION
Notice is hereby given by the Chairperson that the Tentative Budget for the Tri-County Special Education Association for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2020 will be on file and conveniently available for public inspection at the following location:
Tri-County Special Education   
105 E. Hamilton Road, Bloomington, IL  61704

The Tentative Budget will remain on file until August 27, 2020.

By: Curt Nettles, Chair, TCSEA
Dated this 11th day of July, 2020

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing on the Tri-County Special Education Association’s FY 2021 budget will be held August 27, 2020 at 1:30 PM at the Tri-County Special Education office, and that action will be taken on the budget at the Tri-County Special Education Association Council meeting on August 27, 2020.

Dated this 11th day of July, 2020
By: Curt Nettles, Chair, TCSEA

